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The next P & C Meeting will
be held on Wednesday 18th
April at 6pm at school.
We have the opportunity to offer archery lessons to stu-
dents (and parents) for a couple of days next term if we
have enough interest. Lessons are not part of the Sport-
ing Schools program, so would cost participants about
$15 for two one-hour lessons on consecutive afternoons
) 1" p 8 (after school). Lessons would take place on school
Q2 | grounds. Parents or relatives are also invited to partici-
' pate in the lessons if they are interested. If you are inter-
Q2 % .= ! "% ested in having a go at archery, please contact Mrs
)< & % Thorpe ( ) by the end of Term 1.
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